
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date Speaker Description Chairperson/Committee 

20th October Brown Brothers Wine presentation  

27th October Iain Uren Presentation of his recent trip  

3rd November No Meeting   

10th November Resilient Youth   
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   
PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 

Club President:  Ian Button 

President Elect:  Peter Batten 

Club Secretary:   Greg Caughey 

Treasurer:  Peter Washington 

Club Contact:  Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225 

RI President:         K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran 

Bulletin 2967 October 18, 2015 

Message from the President 
 
Hi Folks 
Birthdays are a good time for reflection. It's sometimes a worry when you start getting older. Bits wear out, 
drop off, seize up, or don't work as well as they used to. I'm pleased to say that our Rotary club seems to be 
just as effective, and just as healthy, if not more so, as it was back in 1954 when it was chartered. Like any 
complex organisation, it has to be nurtured, maintained and examined every so often, and I think we do a 
reasonable job of this by encouraging our members to question what we do, and why and how we do it, and 
to constantly seek new opportunities, meet new people, and try different ideas. Sometimes, as John Rooke 
pointed out in his short talk about how women had to persevere for some years to join Rotary, you can see 
why some people say that commonsense is not as common as one might think. Hearing from Simon and 
Kevin about our club, what it has done, and what we are currently doing, and how we have developed over 
the years by working with the community would give anyone the feeling that we can do practically anything 
that we set our minds to. And that wouldn't be far off the mark. 
  
We enjoyed having Elizabeth Owens and Peter Behm from the Rotary club of Noble Park visit, although we 
missed our good friend George Malone, and we hope you are feeling better George. The delicious birthday 
cake that Eunice Rooke baked for us did help to cheer us up though. Thank you very much Eunice! 
 

So we're 61 years young, but by many time scales, that's just a speck in time. We should be proud of what our 
club has accomplished to date, and learn from the past, but be looking ahead to what we can achieve in the 
future. Perhaps  civilisation will eventually develop to the point where Rotary is no longer necessary, but I 
expect that time is quite a long way off. I would say that as long as there is a need for Rotary in the 
community, and as long as good people are willing and able to take action to help the disadvantaged and less 
fortunate, then Rotary will have a bright and long life in the days and centuries ahead. 
  
Cheers 

Ian 



 

October 
 

 INDUCTIONS 
   Topsy Petchey 28/10/1997 

Barry McArtney  28/10/1997 
John Rooke PHF 11/10/2004 

          
 BIRTHDAYS      
       Nick Vinocuroff  9th 

 

 
 
 
 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE ABOVE 
SELF”  
The object of Rotary is to 
encourage and foster the 
ideal of service as a 
basis of worthy 
enterprise and, in 
particular, to encourage 
and foster: 
 
FIRST: The development 
of acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service. 
 
SECOND: High ethical 
standards in business 
and professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all useful 
occupations, and the 
dignifying of each 
Rotarian’s occupation as 
an opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The application 
of the ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business and 
community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, goodwill 
and peace through a 
world fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 

Winter Warmers Benefit from the Farmers Market 
 

It was our privilege to present a cheque to the Winter Warmers Group, Lyn 
Wright, Anthea Williams, Ian and Fiona Oats, Elisabeth Crombie and Bev Rayner 
last Tuesday at the meeting.  
 
Winter Warmers helped us run the Farmers Market for a few months, and we 
hope the cheque will help them to provide nourishing meals to people who are 
truly in need of food. 
 

 

 



2016 Council on Legislation 
Of Rotary International 

Proposed Legislation 16-01 through 16-181 
10-15 April 2016 | Chicago, Illinois, USA 

INVITATION TO COMMENT 
Dear Club President and Members 
D9810 has been notified of proposed legislation to be considered by the 2016 Council on Legislation 
which will be convened in Chicago from 10 – 15 April 2016. 
 
As D9810’s elected delegate on the Council on Legislation, my role is to represent the views of our Clubs 
in any debate that takes place on matters addressed by Council. Attached is a summary listing of 
proposed legislation and full documentation is available at www.rotary.org. This is an invitation for 
D9810 Clubs to provide me with your comments by 31 January 2016. 
 
All items of legislation are divided into two types: enactments and resolutions. A proposed enactment 
seeks to amend the RI constitutional documents.  Constitutional documents include the RI Constitution, 
the RI Bylaws and the Standard Rotary Club Constitution. All enactments reference the 2013 Manual of 
Procedure page numbers of the constitutional document(s) they propose to amend. A proposed 
resolution is any item that does not seek to amend these documents but other RI policies and 
procedures.    
 
At the top of each piece of legislation is a Council number (for example, 16-01).  Items of legislation 
proposing changes on the same topic may have similar or identical titles. In order to avoid confusion, 
please refer to the Council number rather than the title when providing your comments.   
 
Also at the top of the legislation is the name of the proposer(s). Some items have more than one. This 
occurs when multiple proposers submit identical items of legislation that are then combined. It also 
occurs when proposers of similar items agree to join a piece of compromise legislation recommended 
by the Constitution & Bylaws Committee. This recommendation is pursuant to the RI Bylaws and does 
not express the Committee’s opinion regarding the merits of the proposal.  Compromise proposals are 
labelled with Compromise Legislation above the Council number.  
 
 The proposers’ statements of Purpose and Effect and the Financial Impact statements from the general 
secretary are printed below each item of legislation.  The statements of Purpose and Effect are drafted 
by the proposers of the legislation and have not been edited for accuracy. The Financial Impact 
statements are drafted by the general secretary and reflect any estimated increase or decrease in 
revenues and/or expenses that will be incurred by implementing the proposed enactment or 
resolution.  
 
As required by RI’s constitutional documents, the legislation is sent to the governor of each district, past 
directors, and all members of the Council by 30 September 2015. The legislation appears in full on 
Rotary’s website, www.rotary.org. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me either via email – 
david.alexander9810@gmail.com or mobile (041 899 3297). 
Thank you for your input. 
David 
David Alexander 
D9810 2016 Council on Legislation Delegate 
M: 041 899 3297 
Bob Richards 
D9810 2016 Council on Legislation Alternate Delegate 
Letter date: 15 October 2015 
Reply by: 31 January 2016 
 

http://www.rotary.org/
mailto:david.alexander9810@gmail.com


Menzies Caring for Kids based in Frankston is the benefactors 
of this year’s golf tournament 

 



  
 

Suggested Links: 
 

Rotary Home Page 
Rotary District 9810 
Rotary Home Exchange 
The International Travel & Hosting Fellowship 
NOVA - Vaccines - Calling the shots 
Rotary Micro Lending for Solar Power  
Rotary Down Under Magazine Archive 
Seniors Rights 
Randonneur 
People Smuggling 
Be a gift to the World 
Seth Godin 
Art Gallery NSW - Archibald History 
Bayside News 
 

Don’t forget the Farmers Market 

Contact Hans Wehmoller - hanswehmoller@gmail.com 

Time: 8am - 12:30pm 
Date: The first Saturday of each month (except January) 
Location: Sir William Fry Reserve, Nepean Highway, Highett 
Cost: $2 donation on entry 

 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 

Charter granted 11/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183      www.chelsearotary.org.au 
P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 

The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL  Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 
6.15pm for 6.45pm start 

Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Acc: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 
 

 

http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/
http://rotarianhomeexchange.com/
http://www.ithf.org/
https://youtube/wqbH40Y9XJw
http://bit.ly/1NyGUsd
http://bit.ly/1UbUypN
http://seniorsrights.org.au/
http://www.melbournerandonneur.org.au/
http://ab.co/1K672vW
https://youtu.be/SQKOFsmsOLk
http://sethgodin.typepad.com/files/seth-godin-live-at-endeavor-bravery.mp3
http://www.artgallery.nsw.gov.au/prizes/archibald/history/who-was-jf-archiba
http://baysidenews.com.au/2015/07/15/getting-a-kick-out-of-helping-others/
http://www.chelsearotary.org.au/

